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Dear Praying Friends,
 
Greeting from Delta Junction, Alaska.  We praise the Lord for His goodness and for His many blessings.  
Peter visited with us Sunday night.  It was exciting to see him for the first time in almost a month.  A new 
firefighter is coming to the Bible study at the fire station. Please continue to keep this Bible study in your 
prayers.  We desire more to come and to see souls saved for God’s honor and glory.  We distributed 
Gospel calendars to individuals and to businesses here in town.  Some have been very open to us, while 
it appeared that others were taking them just to be nice.  Pray with us that God will use each of these 
calendars to speak to hearts.

As we have mentioned in past letters, we will be leaving on furlough next month.  It is hard to believe 
that it has been 5 years since our last furlough.  We desire your prayers are we prepare to travel.  Please 
continue to pray for the work here in Delta Junction.  As it gets closer to furlough time it is difficult to 
pack and get things lined up to leave. Our love and burden for the people to whom God has called us 
makes it hard to say goodbye.  We pray that God will protect them while we are away.  Even though we 
will not be with them, we pray that God will bring to mind something that we have said or done to open 
their eyes to His truth that they would call out to Him and be saved.

We will be making our base in Goldsboro, NC with Nancy’s Mom and Dad.  When we first arrive in 
N.C. she will visit with her parents while I travel to Greensboro, NC to spend time with mine.  Please 
pray for us as we travel that the Lord will bless in the meetings and that God will receive the honor and 
glory.  If you would like to schedule a meeting, you may contact me via email at wyrick@wwntbm.com 
or you may call me on my cell phone at (907) 378-6691.  My cell number will also be our contact 
number while we are on furlough February 11, 2010 through June 28, 2010.

We praise the Lord for each of you.  We truly appreciate your prayers and financial support for the work 
here in Delta Junction.  

Your missionaries,
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